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STAFF PROFESSIONAL DRESS 
 
Background 
 
Each school in the Division is a vibrant part of its unique community.  As a result, 
consideration of the communities’ norms and standards are to be reflected in staff dress.  
 

Division staff will consider: 
 

• The image that the staff member portrays to students, parents, student teachers 
and the greater community about the teaching profession. 

• The physical comfort and safety requirements of active and experiential learning. 

• The contribution that the staff member makes to students who are the central 
participants within the learning process. 

• A calling to uphold the virtues of modesty, neatness, human dignity and 
understanding. 

 
Procedures 
 
1. Administration will communicate to the staff of the Division the expectation to dress 
in a professional manner. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
References shall be updated as required and do not require additional approval. 
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